
Waterbury Cemetery Commission 

January 2, 2018 meeting 

Steele Community Room – 4 PM 

 

Present:  John Woodruff, Barbara Walton, Betty Jones, Jack Carter 

               Bill Shepeluk 

 Minutes of December 5
th

 meeting were approved 

 Bill handed out Comparative Budget Report considering 2017 budget against actual and 

the proposed 2018 budget. At the end of November our investments totaled $512,617.67, 

an increase over 2016 by $28,000.  Final figures for December, 2017 are not included. 

 Commissioners went over the 2018 to do list going over that was mentioned at the 

December meeting (minutes) and we will think again what we would like to do and 

discuss at February meeting.   Focus on Hope Cemetery; brush removal, tree 

maintenance, restoring stones, cleaning stones as well as other property. 

 Barb will contact Mrs. Ingraham about the broken bench on the family lot in Hope 

Cemetery.  Mrs. Ingraham will be in touch with John about procedure. 

 Barb mentioned the Mormon Church is looking for a project to help with cemeteries in 

communities.  It will be in September, 2018 and is called Cemetery Day.  She will pursue 

the idea. 

 Ed has decided to not run again for commissioner.  Thought was to see if we can find 

someone to succeed him or write-in on Town Meeting Day. 

 Jack will write an article for the Town Report. 

 Meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM – Next meeting is February 6
th

 – 4:PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jack Carter 

 

 


